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WELCOME, ALEXANDRA FLEURANTIN! Alexandra comes from Bourg St. Maurice - France. We are
expecting her December 4,1992.

Most of us in the Space Center Club have not had the opportunity to be a part of the International Youth
Exchange Program. Those of us that have been involved have been holding our wonderful experiences
close to our hearts and not sharing these students as much as we should. To make amends, we are
offering the opportunity of hosting Alexandra to the members of Space Center Rotary.

Alexandra is 17 years young and loves the sea. She swims, surfs and sails. She began sailing at the age
of 6. Her second passion is Art. She loves museums and the history of the great artists. Being well traveled
and articulate, we are very fortunate that Alexandra wants to live with us for a year. Sharing cultrues with
herwill be rewarding in all ways.

We only need three families. This is one opportunity you will want to secure quickly. Call or talk with anyone
on the International Youth Committee. Thank you.

-Karen Birchenough


